
Please be advised that there will be intermittent closures of the southbound entrance to the F.D.R. Drive at East 79th Street, on Wednesday, June 22nd, 2011 between the hours of 11:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. The closure will also affect the service road between E. 79th Street and E. 78th Street so there will be no vehicular access to East 78th Street between the F.D.R. Drive and Cherokee Place during the closure.
 
Questions regarding this NYCDOT project may be addressed to the Community Liaison, Deborah Howes at 347-834-7455or E78thStreetPedestrianBridge@gmail.com.
 
You may also call 311. Please be prepared to give your name, your borough, and the project number HBMC029R to be correctly routed to the project management team.
